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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 31, 2005

TO: Honorable Geanie Morrison, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2221 by Luna (Relating to extending the boundaries of a junior college district to include 
territory in the district's service area.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

There may be some local fiscal impact resulting from the new ad valorem taxes associated 
with the expansion of a community college taxation district's boundaries to encompass said district's 
service area.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, CT, RT, JAW
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